
                    

                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Science 

Plants 
We will be learning about  

 The main parts of plants and trees 
 The difference between wild and 

garden plants 
 The difference between deciduous 

and evergreen trees 
 Looking closely at plants and trees 

within our school and local area 

Writing 

 Using the book ‘The TwitsÕ to aid us in 
all areas of reading comprehension 
including prediction, sequencing, 
inference, summarising and personal 
opinion. 

 We will be creating fact sheets about 
our knowledge of Grace Darling and 
Plants. 

 We will write our own adventure story. 
 We will continue to learn about all 

forms of grammar and put this into our 
weekly writing sessions. 

Art and Design & DT 
Craft and design  

 creating wooden picture 
frames  

 weaving using a variety of 
materials 

PSHE 
Citizenship 
Recognise similarities and 
differences between themselves 
and others and recognise that 
different people can belong to 
different groups. 

Forest School 

Continues every second Friday with 
Anna.   
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Geography 
Seasons and weather 

 Identify the four seasons 
 Identify the four compass 

directions 
 Use compass direction to 

describe locations 
 Observe and describe daily 

weather patterns 

Reading/Phonics 

 Independent readers  
 Twinkl Phonics and spelling 
 Using ‘high quality texts to teach how 

to read. 
 Reading for enjoyment 

Music 
Continues to be on every second 
Friday afternoon with Mr Brown. RE 

Which places are special and why? 
The children will talk about which places 
are special to them and then look at special 
places for Christians and Muslims. 

PE 
Every Thursday with Becky. 

Computing 
Programming – Robot algorithms 
The children will understand how to 
sequence a set of instructions. 

Maths 
As well as consolidating our learning on addition 
and subtraction, we will be learning all about 
money and capacity and volume. 



 

READING         

Please continue all the great work youÕve been doing at home to help improve your childrenÕs reading by trying to hear them 
read 4-5 times a week for around 10 minutes.  We know itÕs not always easy and that every child is different so there may 
be many ways to approach supporting them.  If youÕre finding it hard, please pop in or drop us an email and weÕll help you find 
the best way to help them.  It really makes such a huge difference and the one-to-one help that you can give them, 
especially in these early years, is invaluable. 

 

 

 

This summer term is a very short one but it is jam packed with lots of great teaching and learning.  The children love to be 
active in their learning so weÕll be outside as much as we can.  Please can you make sure they come in every day with a hat 
and that they are wearing suncream and appropriate clothing. 

 

Many thanks 

 

Sandie and Georgina 


